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OACSIM - U.S. Army Fort Morunouth 
PO Box 148 
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Re: Revised Baseline Ecological Evaluation Rep01i, Dated May 2012, F01i Monmouth Main 
Post and Charles Wood Area 
Fort Monmouth, New Jersey 
PI G000000032 

Dear Ms. Green: 

The New Jersey Depatiment of Enviromnental Protection (Department) has completed review of 
the referenced submittal. The revised Baseline Ecological Evaluation (BEE) submittal 
adequately addresses the comments and concerns previously noted. All exceedences have been 
sufficiently evaluated and addressed for ecological receptor considerations. It is agreed no 
additional ecological evaluation or assessment is necessary for the Main Post and Charles Wood 
Area. 

Please contact this office if you have any questions. 

C: Joe Pearson, Calibre Systems 
Rick Harrison, FMERA 
Julie Carver, Matrix 
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